
TO: Hayden Town Council
Mathew Mendisco, Town Manager
Tegan Ebert, Community Development Director 

FROM: Ana Keeler

DATE: September 16th, 2024

RE: Cabins at Maple Minor Subdivision

I don't believe there is a good enough plan for snow removal. Maple

can't handle the off street parking. Personally don't want the drama

that comes with that many people. I had 2 flat tires when the

sidewalks were put in and already had 1 since he started working on

the property and can't afford anymore. This is a quiet street and I

would like to keep it that way.


